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April 22, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: AL Building Wire Price Increase – Effective April 22, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Prysmian is announcing a 6-10% increase on all Aluminum Building Wire products effective April 
22, 2024, due to the rapid rise in metals.  For any clarifications or questions regarding this 
announcement, please reach out to your Prysmian Group Sales Representative.   
 
All of Prysmian’s Industrial & Construction manufacturing and distribution facilities are fully 
operational and ready to provide the best possible service to our customers.  Prysmian Group 
values and appreciates your business and thanks you for your continued support of our 
products.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

     
Brian Moriarty      Allison Coleman 
SVP/ General Manager    Director, Commercial Operations 
Industrial & Construction Business Unit  Industrial & Construction Business Unit 
Brian.Moriarty@prysmian.com   Allison.Coleman@prysmian.com 
513-908-1547      513-313-9214 
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